Mr. Karl Nash Ridgefield Press Ridgefield, Conn.

Dear Karl:

I should like to express both the committee and personal thanks to you for the kind use of your offices on Saturday for our referendum headquarters. As you are well aware the system worked very well and I am sure that our efforts that day helped insure the margin of victory to some degree. Without your offices I am completely ignorant of any way it could have been handled in the manner it was.

The committee is also very grateful to you for the many columns you published in our behalf as well as your own support. Personally I think you handled the entire matter in a very objective manner which, in my opinion, is what you should have done.

In any event please accept our thanks again and we hope this finds you enjoying a very happy holiday season.

Sincerely,

Don Brooks